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“"Two recent South Vielnamese napalm bombings, which fall into the brutal category:
have grievously hurt the U.S. image throughout the world. One was widely dramatized
by the publication of an Associated Press photograph on March 20 which showed a
child in his father's arms, badly burned by air-launched, jellied, gasofine bombs which

had fired a Yielnamese village . . . Publication of the AP photo resulted in the {U.5.} "

Defonse Department's acknowledging for the first time that napalm has been furnished
South Vietnam — under the military aid program, and that it has been dropped by
Yietnamese planes provided by U.S. assistance plan . . ." Washington Pest 3/29/64

Do You Approve?

"WE SHOULD NEYER HAYE GONE I[N THERE,
WE SHOULD NOT HAVE STAYED IN,

WE SHOULD GET OUT NOW."
Sengtor Wayne Morse, Oregon

3/25/°64

"The time hes come to reverse our policy of undertaking to defend areas such as South
Yietnam . . . A return of troops to our own shores should begin , , ."

Seactor Emest Grueming, Alaska

“There has not been and there does not exist *oday a basis in our national inferest
which would justify the assumption of primary American responsibility in this situa-

tion which might well involve the sacrifice of a vast nimber of American lives . . ."

Senator Mike Mansfield, Montano

"After my last visit thera, ! again stated that we should never have gone in there and
that we thould get out . . . That is my advice today.”

Senator Alan Elleader, Lovisiana

"BY WHAT RIGHT did the Secretary of Defense go over to South Yietnam and pledge
.S support for a 'thousand years, if necessary', in behalf of the Amarican people.
He had no such right. THE AMERICAN PEQPLE SHOULD ANSWER HiM iN NO
UNCERTAIN TERMS."

Senator Wayne Morris, Oregoa

WOMEN STRIKE FOR PEACE RECOMMENDS IMMEDIATE
WITHDRAWAL OF ALL AMERICAN FORCES FROM SOUTH
VIETNAM AND URGES SETTLEMENT OF THE WAR IN THE
UNITED NATIONS.

Write: President Johnson, Senator Kuchel,
Senator Engle . . . Today!

For further information—or to hei_p defray cost of this ad-—please send requests
and confributions to:

WOMEN STRIKE FOR PEACE,
Box 19737, Los Angeles 90019, California
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